TOWN OF SALISBURY

PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
39 LAFAYETTE ROAD
SALISBURY, MASSACHUSETTS 01952
PHONE # 978-462-7611

Public Forum 01/07/2017

Salisbury officials will hold a public forum on the possibility of building a new skate
park at the Partridge Brook Park.

The meeting will take place at Salisbury Town Hall at 5 Beach Road on Saturday,
January 7, 2017 beginning at 1:30 p.m.

The purpose of the forum is to gather input from residents about the proposed project.
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